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March 12, 1984

MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

FROM: Ben B. Hayes, Director /S/ Roger A, Fortuna for
Office of Investigations

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR TRANSCRIPTS--WATERFORD

Per our recent conversation, enclosed herein please find transcripts of
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01 interviews with
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,_ ,

Please be advised that these transcripts are material developed during

an ongoing investigation and dissemination of them within NRC should be on a

limited need-to-know basis. No dissemination may be made outside NRC.

Enclosures:
As stated
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